
 Homework 

Using toadstools, the children need to explore how 
they can break the number 8 down into smaller 

parts. 

Following on from our Judaism 
work in RE, this week’s Storytime 

with Jesus, is all about Moses    
leading the Israelites to freedom 

from Egypt. 
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Trip To Newarke Houses Museum 

Next Wednesday (12th October) we shall be going on our 
History trip to Newarke Houses museum in Leicester. 

We shall be leaving school at around 9.30am and we 
shall be back around 2.45pm. 

Whilst at the museum we shall be exploring how life has 
changed for the people of Leicester throughout History. 
We shall be paying special attention to the area devoted 
to toys and how people used play throughout time, but 

we will also visit a typical Leicester street from the 
1950s, explore what life was like for people during World 

War I and II, and (weather permitting) explore the   
gardens. 

The children need to attend in full school uniform and 
they MUST have a coat as areas of the museum can be 
quite chilly at times. Children will be provided with a 

packed lunch to eat whilst at 
the museum. The do need to  

bring their water bottles with 
them. 

If you would like to come 
and support on this trip 

please let me know. 
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 Star of the 
Week 

for being really helpful 
at the end of each day 
by picking up jumpers 

and cardigans that peo-
ple have left in the 

cloakroom.  

Well Done! 
Maths  

This week in Maths we have started to look at 
part-whole models. These are models that 

show how a number can be broken down into 
smaller part 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

They are especially effective when using      
pictures that can easily be differentiated, in 

showing children how larger numbers can be 
broken, e.g. the 3 cupcakes can be split into     
2 Mickey cupcakes and 1 Minnie cupcake:        

2 + 1 = 3 

We shall continue exploring these next week. 


